Update Following site visit from the Highways Department
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On the 19th November 2015 Councilor Tipton was lucky enough to catch up with
Ben Hill and a colleague from the Highways department who were completing an
impromptu inspection of the drainage on Long Itchington Rd, Main St and Back Lane.

They both agreed that there was a need to improve drainage by introducing new
gullies at a number of locations. The gulley on the corner of Long Itchington Rd will be improved and repositioned. Further gullies will be introduced in Main Street and Back Lane, down as far as March House.
Consultation will take place with individual households should the introduction of short sections of kerbing seem appropriate. Ben agreed to provide a plan showing where the gullies will be
introduced.

Work already scheduled includes the replacement of the manhole cover where
damage was caused when the sewage was dumped, and jetting out the storm drains,
although this might not be until the new year."
